
This is the new QSL Card photo, originally taken and copyrighted in 2007 by 
Mike Yuhas, AB9ON, and it's used by permission. I have added information 
from my account at eqsl.cc – I do electronic QSL's ONLY – I could not afford 
paper QSL cards. I will give out business size cards for “eyeball QSO's”.

It's of SOO Line steam locomotive 1003, on Dec. 14, 2007, at Random Lake, 
Wisconsin, on the Wisconsin and Southern Railroad (WSOR), on the 
Plymouth Subdivision, at approximate milepost 125.19 – I would've loved to 
have been there, to listen to the mournful whistle, and even riding behind it. 
There's nothing like a snow/winter time shot, with a steam locomotive, and a 
passenger train.

After getting “burned out” from doing weather traffic on ham radio traffic 
nets for 28 years, I have shifted the emphasis to railroad crossing safety. For 
details, go to http://www.theweatherwonder.com/rxr.htm 

Please see my bio on the QRZ website for more information.

Daryl, WX4QZ, Little Rock, Arkansas

http://www.theweatherwonder.com/rxr.htm

